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The resolution outlines a number of possible reforms to consider: 

 

 Establishing when and how individuals should be notified when their personal 

information has been lost, stolen or improperly accessed;  

 Creating a legislated duty to document the deliberations, actions and decisions of 

public entities to promote transparency and accountability; and  

 Strong monitoring and enforcement powers for regulators such as binding orders and 

penalties for non-compliance. 

 

The resolution was issued during the annual meeting of Information and Privacy 

Commissioners and Ombudspersons from federal, provincial and territorial jurisdictions 

across Canada.  
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The resolution is available on the website of the Office of the Privacy Commissioner of 

Canada (www.priv.gc.ca).  

 

For more information or interview requests: 

 

Cara McGregor 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner for B.C.  

cmcgregor@oipc.bc.ca  

(250) 217-5535 

 

Valerie Lawton 

Office of the Privacy Commissioner of Canada 

Valerie.Lawton@priv.gc.ca 

 

Josée Villeneuve 

Office of the Information Commissioner of Canada 

Josee.Villeneuve@oic-ci.gc.ca  

 

 

 


